Press release: PM call with Prime
Minister Abe: 26 February 2018
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A Downing Street spokesperson said:

This morning the Prime Minister spoke to Prime Minister Abe of
Japan. The leaders noted the positive impact of the Prime
Minister’s visit to Japan last year and the significant progress
made in a range of areas. In particular they welcomed the meeting
between UK and Japanese Foreign and Defence Ministers and the first
UK-Japan Industrial Policy Dialogue, both of which took place in
December last year.

The Prime Minister updated Prime Minister Abe on her meeting with
senior Japanese business leaders at Downing Street earlier this
month and reaffirmed the Government’s commitment to ensuring the UK
remains welcoming to Japanese companies.

They discussed the Prime Minister’s recent visit to China, and in
particular North Korea, where they agreed on the need for the
international community to continue to work together to maintain
pressure on North Korea to cease its destabilising activity. The
Prime Minister reiterated that the UK will continue to support all
efforts to maintain and properly implement sanctions.
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